
Special Council Meeting 
June 21st, 2018 

 
Pledge 
 
Roll Call:  Duane Wampler, Larry Cox, Tim Abrams, Sonner Faught, Carolyn 
Gambill, Larry Kinnett.  Absent: Jerry Payne. 
 
Council Members were asked if anyone was interested in going to council 
conference on 6/30/2018.  Tim Abrams said he would let the auditor know.  No 
one else thought they could attend.  
 
Special Guest:  Jason Semler, CPA with H. J. Umbaugh & Associates presented 
council with information on how the new state LIT program is designed and some 
of the benefits and changes to the program.    After the presentation the council 
will think over the information and decide how they what to go forward at their 
next meeting. 
 
Budgets:  Auditor addressed the budget schedule with the council as DLGF will 
not be in Sullivan County until one week before the budget hearings.  Auditor is to 
touch base with Kim Chattin, DLGF Rep. and discuss options.  
 
After discussion next council meeting will be push back to Monday, July 30th, 2018 
at 3:30pm.   
 
Auditor was reminded to write a letter to the highway department making them 
aware of the equipment budget being over budget.  
 
With no further business Larry Cox made motion to adjourn, second from Carolyn 
Gambill, motion passed.  
 
Sullivan County Council: 
 
Duane Wampler   Larry Cox   Tim Abrams 
 
Sonner Faught   Carolyn Gambill  Larry Kinnett 
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